
From: Mishaan, Jessica
To:
Subject: your public records request
Date: Wednesday, September 6, 2023 12:57:48 PM

Dear Travis Kingsbury,
 
Thank you for your public records request dated September 5, 2023, in which you request “All
emails to and from Don C Haddox , Construction Engineer for Vermont ANR relating to a project in
Brattleboro, VT. Emails would be to and from Dufresne Group (Christina "Chrissy" Haskins), Town of
Brattleboro (Dan Tyler) and EPA (Achal Raj). The emails would reference American Iron And Steel
(AIS) requirements or anything else mentioning Kingsbury Companies LLC or TJ or Travis Kingsbury or
Matias Miguez or Clemente Varas. Dates of interest are June 2020 thru September 5, 2023.” 
 
Please note that the Attorney General’s Office is not the custodian of the records you seek.  Please
contact the Agency of Natural Resources directly via this link:  https://anr.vermont.gov/about-
us/public-records
 
Thank you,
 
Jessica Mishaan | Paralegal
Office of the Attorney General | General Counsel and Administrative Law Division
109 State Street  Montpelier, VT 05609-1001
p (802) 828-5500
Pronouns: she/her/hers
 




